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Thursday, September 14, 2023

2:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. ET
1:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m. CT
11:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. PT

Complimentary Program via Webinar

*Webinar details will be sent upon registration.*

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER.

Sheppard Mullin will present a three-part webinar series addressing the latest developments impacting the No
Surprises Act, including the on-going litigation related to out-of-network reimbursement and dispute resolution,
uninsured/self-pay protections and related guidance for providers, and health plan and health insurer
obligations.

Join us on Thursday, September 14, 2023, for the first presentation, “The No Surprises Act: Litigation Update
and Recent Guidance.” Sheppard Mullin attorneys Christine Clements (moderator), Carmen Jule and Lotan
Helfman will walk through key cases addressing the out-of-network Independent Dispute Resolution process, as
well as recent guidance for providers and health care plans regarding calculations of patient cost-share
responsibilities for out-of-network services.

Presented By:

■ Christine Clements (moderator), Partner, Sheppard Mullin

■ Carmen Jule, Special Counsel, Sheppard Mullin

■ Lotan Helfman, Law Clerk, Sheppard Mullin

Questions? Please contact Maricela Slota via email.
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